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Friday, February 14, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we come up to half term holiday we would like to thank all the children for working so hard and 

participating fully in all aspects of school life.  As part of our Mental Health fortnight, the children have 

really enjoyed different activities such as sewing, craft work, meditations and a range of sporting 

activities. We have also launched our new PSHE programme called Heart Smart. 

 

A big thank you to the FROGS for the fabulous Movie Night and we look forward to forthcoming events 

such as the Mother’s Day Stall (donations gratefully accepted). All of this would not be possible without 

the continued support of parents and staff working together. 

 

Unfortunately, it has recently come to our attention that some inappropriate comments have been made 

about staff members on a social media site.  It is a source of great concern to all staff because the school 

truly has an open door policy. If there are concerns, these need to be raised with the school directly.  

 

At The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School, we believe it’s important for our pupils to learn how to 

treat others with respect, including when they are online. We all have an important role to play in 

modelling this for our children.  

 

The school will seek legal advice if we believe any comments about the school, or individual members of 

staff, to be defamatory, indecent or threatening. 

 

It is important for us all to work together in this digital age so that our children can enjoy all the positive 

advantages it brings. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 24th 

February 2020. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Dodds              Mrs J Robinson 

Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher 

Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson                              

Kingsland Gardens 
Kingsthorpe 

Northampton 
NN2 7BH 

 
Telephone: (01604) 714399 

Fax: (01604) 714672 
E-mail: 

 head@thegoodshepherd.northants-
ecl.gov.uk 

  

Catholic Diocese of Northampton 

THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
The Catholic Diocese of Northampton 
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